From: Andrew Sorensen
To: Matt Bertram

Cc: <u>Jack Van Dorp; MacLean Plewes</u>

Subject: RE: Big Island Quarries ARA Application - Response to Comments

Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 5:08:21 PM

Attachments: <u>image003.png</u>

image004.png

** [CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Bertram:

The GSCA is satisfied with the responses to our comments, with the revisions to the operational plan and with the application in general.

If you have further questions, please contact our office.

Best Regards,

Andrew Sorensen

Environmental Planning Coordinator

519.376.3076 Ext. 227 237897 Inglis Falls Road Owen Sound, ON N4K 5N6 www.greysauble.on.ca



Please note that due to concerns regarding COVID-19, GSCA has closed its Administrative Office to the public. During this time, some GSCA staff will be working remotely and may not have access to office phones. Please utilize email as the most reliable way to reach our staff at this time. A full staff directory is available on our website.

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail contains legally privileged information intended only for the individual or entity named in this message. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the communication is prohibited. If this communication was received in error, please notify us by reply e-mail and delete the original message.

From: Matt Bertram <mbertram@skeltonbrumwell.ca>

Sent: February 26, 2021 2:52 PM

To: Andrew Sorensen <a.sorensen@greysauble.on.ca>

Subject: RE: Big Island Quarries ARA Application - Response to Comments

Hi Andy,

Following up my previous emails, and my voicemail earlier this afternoon as well. Just wanting to